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I live in Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.
This corridor represents a unique opportunity to provide a continuous, safe, and 
accessible way for non-motorized users to commute and recreate between Auburn and
Portland. The residents and businesses along the corridor, as well as in Portland and 
Auburn, stand to benefit greatly from this plan. 


